Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Pair, Randal <rpair@blm.gov>

Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2013 2:43 PM

To: Amber Cannon

Cc: Duncan Whitlock; Jim Amos; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Bob Asher; Katie Parker; Lupe Carrasco
Subject: Re: Livingston Ridge SWD Water Line (Release 10/27/2013)

Amber,

Please forward the analytical results so that we can look them over. BLM had wanted this cleanup to progress more
rapidly; perhaps there is some more interim work that could be done prior to full vertical delineation.

Putting in caliche roads for the drill rigs is OK as long as they are along the existing pipeline routes. But | was out there
yesterday, and saw that the loader had driven cross-country in a couple of places. If you need to put in a road other than
along the pipelines, contact me first. I'll need to check archeology again.

There is still a fair amount of visibly contaminated material on the surface at the SSE end of the TW pipe. And the spill
spots where the vacuum truck hoses had leaked have not been cleaned up.

Randal "Randy" Pair

Envir. Protection Specialist - Realty Compliance
office: 575.234.6240

cell: 575.361.0062

email: rpair@blm.gov

On Wed, Nov 20, 2013 at 9:11 AM, Amber Cannon <ACannon@yatespetroleum.com> wrote:

Randal,

Yates Petroleum has reviewed the initial analytical results for the Livingston Ridge SWD Water Line release. It has been
determined that further vertical delineation is required for this release. Yates has scheduled a core rig for the further
vertical delineation process. The core rig is necessary since we sampled as far as we could with the trackhoe during our
initial sampling on 11/4/2013.

| have a crew building a caliche road out here for the core rig to get into and out of the release area. The road will be
built over the area the dozer trucks have already been back and forth on so we can keep surface disturbance to a
minimum at this time.

Sampling will take place sometime during the end of the first week or beginning of the second week of December. As it
looks right now, we should be starting out in this area around December 5. We have several other projects out in this
area, and this release will be the last on our list for sampling. | will give you a heads up the day before it looks like we
will be moving to this release area in case you want to be present for sampling.
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As per Yates’ normal procedure, the further vertical delineation will take place. Once we receive those analytical
results back from the laboratory, all analytical results and a work plan will be submitted to BLM and NMOCD for
review.

Should you have any questions, please let me know.

Thanks,

Amber Cannon

Environmental Regulatory Agent
Yates Petroleum Corporation
Office: (575) 748-4111

Cell: (575) 513-8799

This message may contain confidential information and is intended for the named recipient only. If you are not the
intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the
contents of this information is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-
free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses.
The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise
as a result of e-mail transmission. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version.



